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Ken Bousfield, Director
Division of Drinking Water
Utah Department of Environmental Quality
P.O. Box 144830
Salt Lake City, UT 84114

Re: CLOSURE of Notice of Violation

Docket No. SDWA-08-2010-0018

Holden Town Water
Public Water System
PWS ID # UTAH14013

Dear Me. Bousfield:

This letter is to advise you formally of the decision of the U.S. Environmental
Protection Agency (EPA) to close the Notice of Violation, Docket No.
SDWA-08-2010-0018, sent on February 8, 2010, for violations of the Safe Drinking
Water Act and its implementing regulations by the Holden Town Water public water
system (the system). EPA will not pursue further enforcement action at this time. This
decision is based on information provided by your staff that your program entered into a
formal Bilateral Compliance Agreement with the system on April 8, 2010.

I would like to thank you and your staff for their work with EPA and the system to
protect public health.
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Lisa Kahn, Team Leader
Drinking Water Enforcement Program
Office of Enforcement, Compliance

And Environmental Justice

cc: Patti Fauver, UT DEQ DW
The Honorable Jim Stephenson, Mayor, Holden Town
Tina Artemis, EPA Regional Hearing Clerk


